
NATCA UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT NICK DANIELS
ON OPM EMAIL

 
NATCA Family,

We are actively pushing at every level for clear, actionable guidance regarding
the HR@opm.gov email. As stated, management is responsible for providing
direction, assigning work, and ensuring clarity on this issue.

To protect our members and ensure consistency, NATCA is creating facility-
type/line of business and task-specific duty templates if the agency
requires employees to respond to emails. The templates will be made
available if necessary.

In the meantime, if management directs you to take any action related to the
OPM email, notify your local NATCA representative immediately. We will
continue pressing for answers and we will provide updates as soon as we have
them.

We stand together. Keep your representatives informed, and we will navigate
this issue as one.

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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